YUCAIPA VALLEY MEN’S GOLF CLUB

BOARD MEETING MINUTES
January 26, 2019

BOARD MEMBERS:

PRESIDENT: Tim Carlisle

VICE PRESIDENT: Jeff Andrusack

SECRETARY: Steve Teele

TREASURER: Steve Cox

DELEGATE/HANDICAP CHAIR: David Pidal*

TOURNAMENT CHAIR: John Kereki

*Absent

The meeting was called to order by President Carlisle and the following items
were presented, discussed, and action taken as noted.

1.
2

Treasurer’s Report: Not available.

Out of Bounds: It was presented, discussed, and approved that the Men’s Club
will continue to use the provisional ball, returning to the original spot when an
OB is hit. The new lateral rule will not be in effect.

Lack of Rakes in Bunkers: It was presented, discussed, and approved that
until further notice that should a rake be missing and a ball lands in footprints,
the player will call other players to observe the removal of the ball and drop in
the bunker out of the footprint.

Tree Wells: It was presented, discussed, and approved that due to possible
injury from striking a tree root that when a ball lands in a tree well it may be
removed and dropped straight back from the tree to be hit without penalty.
Laughlin Trip, May 2-5, 2019: Presented by President Carlisle and approved
$250 for hamburgers and beer on the final day. Registration is on the Club’s
website with a limit of 28 players.

Hole in One Payouts: It was presented, discussed, and approved to continue
for 2019 payouts of $300 for weekend tournaments and $150 for Senior
tournaments but to reconsider in September for 2020 to budget Hole in One
Payout Funds to be shared equally at the end of the year.

Joint Tournaments Between Yucaipa and Calimesa Men’s Golf Clubs: It was
presented that the first tournament will be held on April 14th and hosted by
Yucaipa and the second to be held on September 8th and hosted by Calimesa
at the Morongo Golf Club at Tukwet.

Respectfully submitted,
Steve Teele, Secretary



